
ATTACHMENT H 

Monica Dhawan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Karen Brown 
Monday, March 25, 2019 11:52 AM 
Victoria Mayor and Council 
I want to support the project on 1712/1720 Fairfield Road 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I am writing you to show my support for the development proposal at 1712/1720 Fairfield Road. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Brown 

702 - 960 Yates Street 

Sent from TalktoAryze.ca, tallc@,talktoaryze.ca 


